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Greensboro News 

Town Officials 

• Kevin Reichart—Mayor 

• Michael  Mackey-V-Mayor 

• Robert Harrison-Council 

• Elouzia ‘Loge’ Knight -Council 

• Brandon Cunningham-Council 

Town Meeting Dates 

Town Commissioners  

1st and 3rd Thursdays 

 

Planning Commission  

3rd Tuesdays  

 

Parks Commission                

2nd Wednesdays 

P O Box 340, 113 S. Main Street, Greensboro, MD  21639    Phone 410-482-6222 

Hours Monday—Friday 7:30am to 3:30PM     www.greensboromd.org 

Greensboro Town Office 

will be closed  

• January 1 — New 

Years 

• January 20 -– MLK Jr 

Day 

• February 17 —

Presidents’ Day 

 

Water and Sewer Bills/ Shut Off Days 
Just a reminder, this quarter’s water bills will be due January 30!  You can make payments up 

until that date without signing a payment agreement; however, if your balance is not paid in full 

by 01/30 you will need to come into Town Hall and sign an agreement.   

Shut off day if payments or payment arrangements are not made will be February 18.  

If you will be making payment arrangements the following will be the due dates and shut off 

days.  All payment arrangements will need to be made by signing an agree-

ment which can be obtained in Town Hall.    
    

      Due Date     Shut off Day 

      01/30/2019 1st Payment             02/18/2019 

      02/14/2019          2nd Payment               02/18/2019 

      02/28/2019 Final Payment              03/02/2019 

               

Staff 
Jeannette Delude-Town Manager 

Dave Kibler-Public Works  

     Superintendent 

Eric Lee - Chief of Police  

Wendy Dixon–Town Clerk  
Sam Geib - Planning and Codes 

Clerk  
Jaime Fowler– Assistant Finance 

Clerk  

The U.S. Census Bureau conducts a count of every person living in 
the United States every 10 years, mandated by the U.S. Constitution in 
Article 1, Section 2.  The data collected by the decennial census deter-
mines the number of seats Maryland has in the U.S. House of Repre-
sentatives and is also used to distribute billions in federal funds to its 
local communities. 

• It's Important 

• It's Easy 

• It's Safe 

• It's Right Around the Corner - April 1, 2020 
The law requires the Census Bureau to keep all information  
confidential and use only to produce statistics.    

https://www.census.gov/programs-surveys/decennial-census/about/census-constitution.html
https://www.census.gov/programs-surveys/decennial-census/about/census-constitution.html


 

 

Snow Removal 

                        Yes, it is that time of year again.   

                                SNOW SEASON!!!!!   
Just a reminder, the Town of Greensboro has regulations pertaining to 

the removal of snow from the sidewalks bordering your property.   All 

snow must be removed from your sidewalks within 24 hours of the 

snow ceasing.  If you fail to adhere to this regulation you will not re-

ceive a warning.  The Public Works staff will remove the snow for you 

and you will be invoiced for the removal. 

***IMPORTANT *** 
Please keep an eye on your mail for 

our mass notification information 

flyer.  Due to the importance of the 

this information it will come as its 

own mailing. We are very excited to 

kick this off! 

 


